
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I want to start the week by sharing some 
more good news. This was the feedback 
from the staff and pupils who came to 
Wynstream last Friday to share their 
Swunk band: 
 
“I know our pupils really enjoyed the op-
portunity to share their music-making, and 
we all really appreciated how engaged 
and enthusiastic your pupils were.  I was 
really impressed with how they conducted 
themselves and their engagement.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week at Wynstream the children in 
Years 3-5 have been having in class assess-
ments in English and Maths. These are 
done in a calm, purposeful way and all the 
children have impressed the adults in class 
with their focus and hard work. Well done 
all! 
 
On Wednesday afternoon, Jay, the found-
er of Bale’s Buddies https://
www.balesbuddies.org/ came into school 
to provide training for staff on how to 
work with Pepper, our school therapy dog. 
He also shared information in a whole 
school assembly in the afternoon.   
Please can we remind children not to go  
near Pepper when they are eating a bagel. 
Bagels are good for children but not for 
dogs! 

 
 

   After school, the PTFA met in school to 
plan for the Year 6 leavers disco on Friday 
15th July and the School Summer Fayre on 
Thursday 21st July. We will need some vol-
unteers to help out in various ways at the 
summer Fayre.  Please 
email wynstreamptfa@ecfschools.org.uk  
or speak to a member of staff if you are 
able to help out.  
 
 
 
 
 
The next PTFA meeting will be on Wednes-
day 6th July 2022 in Foxes class. All are 
welcome.  
 
 

 

On Thursday and Friday, our Year 6 chil-
dren will be visiting Isca for two days. We 
hope that this visit goes very smoothly for 
all our children. Wynstream will feel quite 
empty without them, but we are looking 
forward to hearing about their adven-
tures.  
 

Integrity shown in school again!  Some 
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girls found £100 in a 
school library book and 
immediately told an 
adult. The money has 
now been returned to its 
very grateful owner. 
Thanks to Mrs Busby for 
her detective skills!  

https://www.balesbuddies.org/
https://www.balesbuddies.org/
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Next week is a very busy week with our 
sports days from Tuesday to Thursday. 
 
• Tuesday 5th July (Year 5 and 6) 

• Wednesday 6th July (EYFS, Year 1 & 2) 

• Thursday 7th July (Year 3 and 4). 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming 
parents to the event from 9:15am. The 
events are scheduled to finish around 
11:15am approximately.  Please ensure 
that your child has a PE kit on and a full 
water bottle. We would also advise sun-
cream and a hat as the field can be very 
warm and the forecast is good (at time of 
writing)! 
 
Lastly some reminders: 

• Uniform reminder, please make 
sure that your child is wearing 
school uniform and on PE days 
sports kit (white shirt and black 
or navy bottoms).  

• The Year 3 cake sale in the play-
ground raised £100.00. Thanks to 
all those parents who contribut-
ed, helped or bought cakes. All 
proceeds to the ‘Friends of 
Wynstream PTFA Group.’  

 

 
• When it is sunny, please apply sun-

cream and send in named hats but no 
sunglasses (unless prescription). 

• Please ensure that your child has a 
named water bottle filled with water 
every day.  

 
 
Have a lovely weekend and we look for-
ward to welcoming you back on Monday.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 

    Elise Redman 

     Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Holiday Activities & Food Programme—
Summer 2022. Places are now available 
for children from across Devon, aged five 
to 16 years old, who are eligible for benefit
-related free school meals, to take part in 
holiday activities with meals this summer.  
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The Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) 
programme, provides free physical activi-
ties as well as healthy, nutritional, hot 
meals, for four weeks over the summer 
break.  

DCC have got 40,000 places available for 
a range of activities including sports and 
coaching opportunities; indoor and out-
door play activities; outings to local parks 
and beaches; magic and circus skills; film 
making, arts and crafts; music; cooking; 
theatre workshops; yoga and mindful-
ness, and a lot more. Click here to learn 
more, check eligibility and book spaces. 

School Attendance - Ongoing Reporting 

The information below shows that whole 
school attendance for the dates between 
6th September 2021  and 30th June 2022 
is currently 91.8%, 0.1% up on when we 
reported 1 week ago.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is still below the expected attend-
ance rate of 96% or higher.  The national 
average for attendance in state funded 
primary schools was 92.3% to April 2022, 
Wynstream Primary School is 0.5% below 
this national average. 

  

 

 

 

 

Current government guidance suggests 
that Children and young people who are 
unwell and have a high tempera-
ture should stay at home and avoid con-
tact with other people. They can go back 
to school, when they no longer have a 
high temperature, and they are well 
enough to attend. 

Adults with a positive COVID-19 test re-
sult should try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 5 days, 
which is when they are most infec-
tious. For children and young people aged 
18 and under who have a positive COVID 
19 test the advice will be 3 days. 

Regular asymptomatic testing is no longer 
recommended in any education or child-
care setting and the school. Click here to 
see more information on the government 
website. Click here to see the updated and 
expanded  NHS list of Covid symptoms.  

 

 

 

 

Next PTFA Cake Sale. Our next cake sale is 
Friday 1st July, from 3:10pm onwards. Year 
4 parents & carers will be donating cakes. 
Thank you in advance. 
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Stoke Hill Football success for Noah! Not 
just 1 but 2 awards for Noah  in our Foxes 
Class, Year 2. He was awarded Golden 
Boot top goal scorer and Parents player 
of the year at the Stoke Hill football 
presentation last weekend. Great news 
Noah, really well done. We are very 
proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Transition Support and Info. A lot 
of work goes into helping young people 
make a smooth transition from primary to 
secondary education. To help with this 
Childnet has created a toolkit for parents 
and carers helping young people aged 10-
13 with the online aspects of moving to 
secondary school. Childnet have produced 
a 6 page booklet full of info,  guidance and 
conversation starters. You can find the 
booklet here or by using https://
www.childnet.com/wp-content/
uploads/2022/04/Guide-for-parents-and-
carers.pdf  

 

 

 

 

                                            Continued>>> 
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As we work through celebrating our 5 
school values and nominated British Val-
ues, our teachers this week have nomi-
nated a pupil in their class who has 
demonstrated any one of these values. 
Congratulations to the 14 children who 
have been nominated.  

For more information about our school 
values, vision and ethos please visit our 
website or click here 

Congratulations to: 

 

EYFS  

London Aitkin & Logan Thompson 

 

Year 1  

Minha Shahjehan & Ola Czekaj 

 

Year 2 

Scott Evans & Tommie Armstrong 

 Year 3  

Filip Mazur & Lola Chudley 

 

Year 4  

Jayden Osborne & Harry Carpenter 

 

Year 5 

Ruby Hartup & Bartosz Lulek 

 

Year 6  

Callie Radford & Elvira Holman 

 

Some example of the nominations this 
week are;  

 

“During our NFER tests this week, she has 
shown a fantastic attitude.  When she 

came across questions which were trickier, 
she broke them down to try to work me-
thodically and apply her learning.  Along-

side this, she has been showing great resil-
ience whilst trying to improve her hand-

writing.” 

“This pupil is always ready to learn, sitting 
on his special carpet space with magnetic 
eyes and listening ears. He never needs to 
be asked to get busy at tidy up time and 

can be relied upon to follow adult instruc-
tions every single time. He is an example of 

having great integrity to his peers. “ 

 

Congratulations, and really well done to 
everyone. 
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Key School Dates; 

From Monday 6th June,  Summer Term 

hobby clubs started, please look out for  

DoJo correspondence and about booking 

arrangements. 

Cake Sale Friday 1st July, after school, 

with cake donations by Year 4 families. 

Year 6 Transition Days. Week commenc-

ing 4th July. 

Sports Days; 

Year 5&6, Tuesday 5th July, 9:15-11:15am 

EYFS, Yr 1&2, Wed 6th July, 9:15-11:15am 

Year 3&4, Thurs 7th July, 9:15-11:15am 

Bad weather contingency dates 12-14July 

 

September 2022 EYFS Starters Welcome 

Meetings; 

Thursday 7th July, 4:45-5:45pm OR, Fri-

day 8th July 10:00am –11:00am. 

Year 2 trip to Exmouth Beach. Thursday 

14th July. 

Year  3 trip to the River Exe Flood de-

fence scheme. Thursday 14th July. 

 

 

 Year 6 Leavers Disco. 5:30—7pm,  Friday 

15th July. 

Year 6 Trip to Woodlands. Wednesday 

20th July. 

School Summer Fayre. Thursday 21st July. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly. Thurs 21st July. 

Last day of the summer term. Thurs July 

21st 2022. School re-opens again Monday 

5th September 2022. 
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